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July 12, 2019

OROGO

Department of Industry, Tourism and Investment
Government of the Northwest Territories

P.O. Box 1320

Yellowknife NT

X1A 219

Canada

Attention: Pauline de Jong, Chief Conservation Officer

Re: OROGO OA-2019-002-MGM IR No. 2 letter dated June 25, 2019

MGM Energy Ltd. (MGM) is in receipt of your Information Request letter of June 25th, 2019 for
the Operations Authorization (OA} for the Central Mackenzie Valley wells submitted for the MGM
Energy operated wells.

MGM is diligently working on responses to OROGO’s IR No. 2. To accommedate staff vacation
plans, schedules and coverage for ongoing activities MGM requests an extension to August 19t
2019 to submit the response to IR No. 2.

Should you require additional information please contact me.

Regards,

o

John Hawkins. P. Eng.

Director, Asset Management
MGM Energy

403-817-5074
John.hawkins@paramountres.com




